
From: John Hutchinson [mailto:jhutch@fontanasports.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 4:48 PM 
To: Mikolajewski, Matthew; Verveer, Mike 
Subject: Letter to City of Madison alders opposing energy benchmarking ordinance - Greater 
Madison Chamber of Commerce 
 

http://greatermadisonchamber.com/2013/chamber-updates/letter-to-city-of-madison-
alders-opposing-energy-benchmarking-ordinance/ 

I want to go on record supporting the letter from the Chamber of Commerce against the 
Energy Benchmarking Ordinance.  This creates an undue burden on businesses that is 
not necessary.  As a business and property owner we do all we can to keep energy usage 
to a minimum.  It is unrealistic to add more costs of doing business and we have no 
control over tenants and their energy usage. 

Sincerely,  

John B. Hutchinson 
President 
Fontana Sports Specialties, Inc. 
231 Junction Road 
Madison, WI 53717 
608-833-9191 (store) 
608-662-9705 (direct) 
608-239-2093 (cell) 
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